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community are organized into a nonpartisan, nonsectarian, non-
exclusive association for the presentation and discussion of 
public questions or for the promotion of public health, by giving 
instruction in any topic relating thereto or in physical culture 
and hygiene or by the practicing of physical exercises and the 
prtsentalion and discussion of topics relating thereto, the school 
board or other body having charge of the schoolhouses or other 
public properties which are capable of being used as meeting 
places for such organization, when not being used for their 
prime purpose, shall provide, free of charge, light, heat and 
janitor service, where necessary, and shall make such other pro-
visions as may be necessary for the free and convenient use of 
such building or grounds, by such organization for weekly, bi-
weekly or monthly gatherings at such times as the citizens' 
organization shall request or designate. All suck gatherings 
shall be free to the public. 

Szcnos 2. This act shall take effect upon passage and publi-
cation. 

Approved April 26, 1913. 

No. 203, S.] 	 [Published April 29, 1913. 

CHAPTER 124. 
AN ACT to authorize the commissioners of public lands to sell 

certain lands in Oneida county belonging to the state of Wis-
consin. 

Th e  people of the State of Wisconsin, represented in Senate and 
Assembly, do enact as follows: 

SECTION 1. The commissioners of public lands are hereby 
authorized, instructed, and directed to sell and convey to Theo-
dore Dion of Oneida county. Wisconsin, at the price of one 
hundred dollars the following described land situated in Oneida 
county, Wisconsin. to wit : the southeast quarter of the north-
east quarter, and the northeast quarter of the southeast quarter 
of section eleven, township thirty-seven north of range eight east. 

SECTION 2. This act shall take effect and be in force from 
and after its passage and publication. 

Approved April 26, 1913. 


